GOVERNANCE ISSUES 2020/21 - UPDATE ON PROGRESS

The committee considered a report (copies of which had been circulated)
by the Standards Officer providing an update on issues identified for
attention through the annual governance statement for 2019/20 and on
others matters arising since

Committee was asked to note the update on governance issues of
concern being progressed in 2020/21 and that further updated information
will be included in the annual governance statement for 2020/21 and its
covering report.

Decision

To note the terms of the report



